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F&B Communications continues to make great progress on our fiber Internet 
expansion project in your area. 
 
The project is on schedule, and we expect the construction phase of the project 
to be complete by the end of the year. Over the winter months and into the 
spring, our crews will be splicing and testing the fiber cables. We anticipate the 
network will be ready to add subscribers in the summer of 2024.  
 
We know that many of you are looking forward to subscribing to our fiber 
Internet service, so we have added a project timeline with estimated completion 
dates on our Fiber Internet Expansion webpage. For the latest project updates, 
please visit www.fbc-tele.com/fiber/.  
 
When the network is ready and we can add subscribers, our customer care 
team will reach out to you to discuss current service options. Internet, TV and 
phone services will be available.  
 
While most of the construction should be completed by the end of the year, our 
construction contractor has plans to return in the spring to finish cleaning up 
and plant additional grass seed as needed.  
 
We are excited about our network expansion in your area and look forward to 
potentially serving you.  
 
IF YOU EVER HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, PLEASE FEEL FREE 
TO CONTACT US AT (563) 374-1236. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 

Like and follow @FBCommunications on Facebook! 
 


